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Anu Gary

From: Champagne, Melia <Melia.Champagne@alea.gov>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 11:25 AM
To: Anu Gary
Subject: <EXTERNAL> Saturday Openings

As per our conversation, I am sending you this email as requested. 
 
ALEA – Alabama Law Enforcement Agency Driver License Division is requesting the possibility of 
opening the Fairhope and Foley Driver License offices for Saturday operations.   Our District office in 
Mobile has been opened since April 2019 for Saturday operations for customer service and due to the 
influx of customers wanting to obtain the STAR ID (REAL-ID ACT).    
 
Hours of operation will be 7 am – 3 pm with at least 2 Examiners working in the office.  They will 
process customers for all services that are performed in their offices now with the exception of 
Reinstatement in Foley. 
 
The Mobile office does not have Reinstatement personnel either and no Commercial Skills testing is 
done only computer tests.  Regular license road testing is performed.  
 
As far as I know for now, it will be a permanent Saturday operation unless otherwise directed.  Any 
objections as to building access, restrooms for the public or other concerns please let me know, and if 
this could be a viable possibility.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Melia Champagne, DL Spv. 
Alabama Law Enforcement Agency 
Mobile District Driver License 
3400 Demetropolis Road 
Mobile, AL  36693 
(251) 660-6975 
melia.champagne@alea.gov 
 


